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VOTER APPROVAL OF CONSTITUTIONAL AMENDMENTS (19-08)  
 
It is probable that the proposed amendment will result in additional state and local government costs to 
conduct elections in Florida.  Overall, these costs will vary from election cycle to election cycle 
depending on the unique circumstances of each ballot and cannot be estimated at this time.  The key 
factors determining cost include the number of amendments appearing for the second time on each 
ballot and the length of those amendments.  Since the maximum state cost is likely less than $1 million 
per cycle but the impact cannot be discretely quantified, the change to the state’s budget is unknown.  
Similarly, the economic impact cannot be modelled, although the spending increase is expected to be 
below the threshold that would produce a statewide economic impact.  Because there are no revenues 
linked to voting in Florida, there will be no impact on government taxes or fees.   


